
ABSBC - Re: Information Security Behavior Survey

Wednesday, June 8, 2016

To: All MoveUP members at Accenture Business Services

Today the Employer sent out a request for employees at Accenture to participate in a five-minute survey to help them

understand how they can improve information security practices.  To encourage their employees to fill out this survey they

have offered to enter any one that fills out the survey into a raffle to receive a reward.  Your Union has not been made

aware nor given approval for this survey and as in the past has advised Accenture that they require our authorization prior

to releasing surveys to our membership.  Therefore, we request that our members do not complete this survey at this time.

Once the Employer contacts the Union and if we authorize the release of this survey, we will send out a bulletin to advise

you that it has been cleared. 

In solidarity,

Cheryl Popeniuk, Union Representative
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